
Project Update 
2020 Road Resurfacing Project 

 
Date: 11/13/20 
 
This week, the Contractor completed replacing damaged guardrails on Acalanes Road; 
repairing damaged asphalt berms on Reliez Valley Road and St. Mary’s Road; placing 
shoulder backing and striping on all streets within project limits; and continued to work 
on the punch list items on all streets within the project limits. 
 
Next week, weather permitting, the Contractor anticipates performing the following 
work: 
 

1. Continue placing striping on St. Mary’s Road; 
2. Continue to work on the remaining punch list items on all streets within project 

limits; 
3. Start placing sand seal at some of the asphalt edges and driveways on Beechwood 

Drive. 
 

While the work is in progress, please lend us your cooperation and extra patience and be 
alert to equipment, workers, and traffic. 
 
This will be the last Project Update posted for this project and I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for all your cooperation and patience during the construction. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, I may be reached at (925) 284-1951 or contact the 
Contractor’s Project Manager, Troy Miles at (707) 391-5082.  Again, your patience and 
cooperation are very much appreciated. 
 
Farzaneh Sanders 
Senior Engineer 
City of Lafayette 
 


